
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Wednesday, 24 January 2018 2:10 PM 
To: 'Elizabeth Barrett' 
Cc: Alex Snowball; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/196&197 Part time and Casual Employment 
 
Dear Ms Barrett,  
 
I have arranged for a video-link to the Melbourne Commission on 1 February 2018, as per your 
request below.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
 
 
From: Elizabeth Barrett [mailto:ebarrett@nuw.org.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 24 January 2018 1:13 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Alex Snowball 
Subject: AM2014/196&197 Part time and Casual Employment 
 
Dear Ms Hamberger 
 
I refer to the above matter. Could you please arrange a video-link to Melbourne for the hearing on 1 
February in relation to the Horticulture Award? 
 
Please contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Elizabeth Barrett | Industrial Officer  
National Union of Workers  
833 Bourke Street Docklands, Victoria 3008 
w: (03) 9287 1850 | f: (03) 9287 1818  
e: ebarrett@nuw.org.au 
 
Please note I work on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 
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